
 LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

VOAG ADVISORY LIAISON SUBCOMMITTEE 

LYMAN MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL, ROOM 106 

SEPTEMBER 12, 2017 – SPECIAL MEETING 3:45 PM 

 

MINUTES 

ATTENDANCE: 

PRESENT:   Nicole McGillicuddy 

 

ALSO PRESENT:  Superintendent Robert Angeli, Jay Apicelli, Principal LMHS, Ann Birrell, Assistant 

Principal LMHS, Rita Quiles-Glover, Principal LES, Brenda Wildes 

 

1. Call to Order 

N. McGillicuddy called to order at 3:48 p.m.  

 

2. Bulb Planting 

N. McGillicuddy reported that tulips bulbs will be delivered to her house in early October.  Planting could 

take place in the second or third week.  Dates, times and other logistics were discussed.  Students from the 

ASTE program will facilitate the planting and provide lessons on plants and planting bulbs.  October 11 is 

the target date with October 18 as a rain date. 

 

3. K-12 Agricultural, Environmental and Nutritional Sciences Curriculum Committee 

Mr. Angeli reported that the principals are recruiting 2 – 3 staff members per school.  Would like to have 

membership set by the end of September and start meetings in October.  Committee would review current 

alignment and ways to augment existing instruction. 

 

4. Meeting adjourned at 4:28p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Nicole McGillicuddy, Chair 

 

 

 

 


